
DATE: Decmber 5,2008 

RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE 

TO: ALL RESIDENTS, AFFECTED BY THE WATER LINE 
BREAK, AT BUILDINGS 12, 13, 14, 15. 

THE DECEMBER 5,2008 “PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE’ IS 

HEREBY RESCINDED FOLLOWING THE SATISFACTORY COMPLETION OF 

THE BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWING THAT THE WATER IS SAFE 

TO DRINK. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL (863) 
696-0504. 

NATHAN ECKSTEIN 
FACILITY SUPERVISOR 
GOLD COAST UTILITY CORPORATION 

CC.FILE 
POLK COUNTY HEALTH UNIT -ENVIRONMENTAL SECTION 


